
 

 

Dear Parents  

 

We are delighted to inform you that a Book Fair is being organized at 

Mela Ground, Gwalior, from March 22 to March 29, 2025. This fair 

provides an excellent opportunity for you to purchase school books, 

stationery, and uniforms at reasonable prices. 

In addition, Book Bank Facility is also being introduced, where you 

can donate your child’s old books and also receive books for the next 

grade free of cost.  

We encourage you to visit the Book Fair in large numbers and take full 

advantage of this wonderful opportunity.  

 

Regards 

Morning Star School 


